
Dear the editorial team of NHESS: 
 
Here, we uploaded manuscript PDF, Word file, and figure files. When preparing the separate 
figure files, we saved the figure files as EPS format, which is recommended on the 
submission page. During this preparation, some small texts in figures are enlarged to 
improve readability. The layout of Figure 6 had also switched following the referring in the 
main text (panel c was referred to first, then panels b and a were referred to, but after this 
layout change, panels a, b, and c are referred to in this order.) All the above changes do not 
change scientific content, but we are trying to improve the manuscript's readability, 
especially for those with vision deficiencies. 
 
Best regards, 
Ryota Tsubaki 
 


